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MayorandCouncillors

From: shaukat poonawalla [shaukatpoonawalla@yahoo.ca]
Sent:  Thursday, 16 March 2006 5:05 PM

To: MayorandCouncillors

Subiject: Ismaili Community Centre

The Mayor and Councillors,
City of Richmond,
Richmond, BC.

Dear Sir/Madam,

As a member and resident of Richmond Community for last 16 years I am writing to express my
SUPPORT for the Ismaili Community regarding building a Permanent place for PRAYER on Cambie
Road and near No. 4 Road.

I have reviewed the West Cambie Area Plan and I SUPPORT the balanced approach of the same.

West Cambie Area Plan calls for Road to be built on the West Side of Property (Ismaili Community). I
suggest and recommend that all the occupants of the area Share Cost of building that road and in my
opinion this would be FAIR.

I request you all to please consider the same favourably.

Yours truly,

Shaukat Poonawalla

43 - 6111 Tiffany Blvd,
Richmond, BC, V7C 4Y7
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